
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF TREE REMOVAL 
 
 

TAKE NOTICE that the Township’s contract Lange Bros. will be conducting 
tree removals at various locations throughout Mount Forest.  The contractor 
will be removing dead ash trees on North Water Street, Arthur Street, 
Church Crescent, Oak View Crescent, Durham Street West, Church Street 
North and Birmingham Street East. 

 
Dated: Monday February 5, 2024 
 
Tammy Stevenson, C.E.T.  
Senior Project Manager 
T. 519.848.3620 ext. 4629 
E. tstevenson@wellington-north.com 


